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							      Tender Ref: MFF 09 2016-2020
Dear Sir/ Madam,

Enclosed is information regarding a Tender for the supply of Temporary Trackway . We are seeking regular supply of Trackway to various sites in the Peak District National Park and South Pennines SAC. This Tender will form the basis of a Framework Agreement in which the Authority can call off a period of Temporary Trackway Hire from a number of suppliers.

The Trackway is required to allow access to various sites for the purposes of delivering, storing and / or air-lifting materials used in moorland restoration work undertaken by the Authority or by contractors on the Authorities behalf. 

If you are interested please read the Tender carefully and return with the following items;
1. Completed Form of Tender (including any sub contractors details)
2. Part D Completed Itemised Costs
3. All H&S Documents specified in Section 1 Part C Clause 3.

Please return the tender in an un-branded/marked envelope with the enclosed Tender Return Label attached by 5pm on 15th August 2016. Please be aware that many postal services are not guaranteed and any tenders received after the tender return date will NOT be accepted.

If you have any questions or require further information about the tender, please do not hesitate to contact us on the above contact details.

Yours faithfully


Richard Guy
Conservation Works Officer
Moors for the Future’s Contributing Partners are:
Peak District National Park Authority, Environment Agency, Natural England, National Trust, United Utilities, Yorkshire Water, Severn Trent Water,  Derbyshire County Council, and RSPB.
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